
We are back!!!! 
 
Things look different and feel different but we are able to worship together. 
 
You will need to enter through the side glass door and wear a mask. (Masks will be available at the 
door if you do not have one) 
 
We are worshiping in Fellowship Hall with no singing and will be sitting 6 feet apart. There will be no 
bulletins. 
 
If you are comfortable in joining us at the combined 10 am service, please call the church office (326-
3243) or email (westmeth@fairpoint.net) by noon on Friday to reserve your spot. Even if you do not 
reserve a spot, you can still try to come on Sunday and if there are openings, you will be seated. 
 
Currently, there will be no nursery or junior church so children will remain with their families.  
 
We will still be posting the sermons on the website and Facebook pages as soon as we can get them 
uploaded. 
 
Many thanks to Dave and Betty Syper and making the plexi-glass screen for Pastor Nick to stand 
behind. This allows him to have a little bit more flexibility! 
 
LeAnn will be on vacation August 4 – August 10. The office will be covered from 9 am to noon each 
day. 
 
Children’s Bulletins through August 30th and other activities are available on the church website : 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 
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